
ISOFLURANE VAPORIZER

In preparation for our upcoming AAALAC site visit (March 19-21st), 
please ensure that your isoflurane vaporizers are appropriately certified. 
If you missed the December 2023 service day, and need your vaporizers 

calibrated please reach out to us ASAP as we will have a service 
technician on site next week for this purpose. Please e-mail Kamal 

Bartley LVT, CCMS Large Animal/OR Technician, at 
kamal.bartley@mssm.edu

to support scheduling your service.   Thanks again for your collaboration 
in our preparatory measures for this important institutional event.
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